
Report from Education Committee to AFSUMB 2020 

 

1. AFSUMB workshop 2019 Dhaka 

22nd WFUMB COE and AFSUMB workshop were successfully held in Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Medical 

University, Dhaka on 1-2 March, 2019. Thanks to Prof. Kanu Bala, the local organizing committee, and the 

AFSUMB EC. A report (Appendix 1) by Prof. Bala is attached.  

 

An informal EC meeting was held in Dhaka on 2 March, 2019. The minutes was attached in the report last year.   

 

2. AFSUMB workshop 2019 Jakarta 

18th AFSUMB Workshop in conjunction with 6th Jakarta WFUMB COE Seminar was successfully held in 

Novotel Mangga Dua Square Jakarta, Indonesia on 29-30 November 2019. The number of attendance was 210. 

Thanks to Dr. Sidharta, the local organizing committee and AFSUMB EC.  

 

An EC meeting was held in Dhaka on 29 March, 2019. The minutes (Appendix 2) was attached. During the 

meeting, it was decided to support the Mongolia Society and Nepal Society to hold the AFSUMB workshops 

2020. These two proposals were subsequently submitted to AC, and were endorsed during the AC meeting on 

29 November 2019. Besides, the new Education Program- hands on workshops was also supported by EC.  

 

Prof. YL Wan reported that 1st Asia Pacific International Symposium on Advances in Medical Ultrasound, 

jointly organized by AFSUMB and CTSUM, was held on October 19, 2019 at Chang Gung Memorial Hospital, 

Linkou, Taiwan (Appendix 3). AFSUMB and WFUMB speakers were invited. The budget came from Taiwan 

Society. 

 

3. AFSUMB workshops 2020 

Because of COVID pandemic, both Nepal Society and Mongolia Society decided to cancel the workshops in 

2020 after discussion with AFSUMB EC. They would submit a new proposal to EC after COVID pandemic is 

under control.  

 

4. New Education Program 2020 

Prof. WJ Lee reported that the first GE-sponsored hands-on workshop was held in Manila on October 23, 2019, 

as a pre-congress of the PSUCMI annual congress (Appendix 4). Thanks to Prof. WJ Lee. 

 

Dr. Gokhale plan to hold AFSUMB- GE Webinar on 6th September 2020. The program is supported by EC. The 

program initially targeted at the participants from the South Asian countries, and was then extended to other 

Asian countries because it would be a webinar. Thanks to Dr. Gokhale.  

 

5. Others 

Prof. YL Wan reported that the second Asia Pacific International Symposium on Advances in Medical Ultrasound 
(APISAMU) would be held in Taiwan on Oct. 17, 2020 (Appendix 5). The APISAMU was organized by CTSUM and 
AFSUMB. Thanks to Prof. Wan. 
 
Dr. KY Leung 

Chairman, EC, AFSUMB 
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